
 

 

 
7th March 2022 

 
 

 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
OFSTED INSPECTION : TUESDAY 8TH & WEDNEDSAY 9TH MARCH 2022 

 

We have been informed that our Section 8 Ofsted Inspection will take place tomorrow and Wednesday. 
 

Please find attached a letter from Ofsted asking parents/carers to complete an online survey “Parent View”.  
We would encourage all parents/carers to participate where possible. 

 

We thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely 

   
 
Ms J Heffernan    Mr A Hall 

EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER  ASSOCIATE HEADTEACHER 

 

 


